
CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Minutes of the August Night Meeting, Aug 25, 2011 

Submitted By Jeanne Andersen, Night Secretary 
 

The meeting was called to order by the President at 7:00. 
Treasurer Report- There is $ 4446.77 in the account. 
The minutes were accepted as written in the newsletter. 
Happy Birthday was extended to all the August birthdays. 
 
Hospitality: Bring a salad day for Sept. day. And for night bring what you want to snack on and 
drink. And a big thank you for the things brought tonight. 
 
Sunshine:  Doris Hahn fell, her hip is sore but she is doing better.  Terri Tinsley has her Mother 
living here now. Annie Kellem’s surgery went well. 
Bee: “ The dog days of summer “ was the theme at Kathy Eck’s house and it was a lot of fun for all.  
The next bee is at Broach’s home, Sept. 3. Bring your projects to work on. 
Community Service  We originally committed to 25 quilts and now have 96 or so. Let’s get on 
the ball and try to supply one for each child. Make it simple.  
 
Christmas Party:  Plans are still in the making. Please watch for more details as they are worked 
out. 
Photography: Pictures have been submitted – keep watch for them on line. 
Quilt Til U Wilt:- Nov. 5 More details to follow. 
Challenge Quilt: Due Sept. Night meeting.  With the Ice cream social.  Just a month to go.  
There is a possibility to hang some of them in the library display we put up in Nov.  
 
Membership:   32 members present. 3 new members—Saralyn Williams, Renae LaFranca, Debra 
Hall.  1 visitor- Heidi Hannah 
Door Prizes- Bobbi Brooks, Dawn Feist, Debra Hall, Denise Allee 
Fat Quarters- Charlene Shanks 
 
Programs: Sept day – Denise will do a workshop “Over Under Around” 
Workshop  Oct. 1- quilting by Broach . Give her a call. 
Workshop- Oct. 8- Paper piecing. 10-4  $20.00 
 
Golden Scissors: There were some beautiful quilts shown . There was a total of 9 pins, and 4 
scissors.  Ten of those were community service quilts.  Way to go , ladies. 
 
New Officers: - Phyl Shiwal is asking members to put your name in the hat so to speak for 
committee chairs and officers. We have some volunteers but need more.  Come on ladies,  this is 
your guild. 
New Business:- East Cobb Quilt Show in Sept. 16-18  . Check it out . There are some beautiful 
quilts there. 
Pam Clarke has some simple quilt patterns on line    - check them out. 
There are new Quilt guild business cards for your wallet to hand out to those who express an 
interest. 
Respectfully submitted, Jeanne Andersen 
 


